
Edgerton Troop delivers food for the holidays 
This holiday season many families have been hit hard financially by the pandemic and needed a helping 
hand with necessities. Troop 29 G was there to answer the call. The Scouts collected and packed 24 food 
boxes to help local families at Christmas. The food was delivered to a local food pantry in Edgerton to help 
families in the area.  

Scoutmaster, Sandy Wood, has been 
working with the Troop of girls since 
February 2019 when the Boy Scouts of 
America first opened its iconic program, 
Scouts BSA, to older girls.  

Troop 29 G has performed many service 
projects this year, including turkey 
dinners at thanksgiving, raking leaves at 
the Edgerton Methodist Church, local 
park clean-ups, painting fire hydrants for 
the town of Edgerton, and more.  

“Sandy [Wood] is incredibly proud of her 
Scouts. I can tell by the constant 
Facebook posts of earning various merit 
badges, like woodworking and 
horsemanship, and pictures of their 
service projects,” says Erika Dutcher, 
Senior District Executive. “2020 has 
been a year of need and I am renewed 
with confidence in our movement 
preparing the next generation as I watch 
Sandy’s Scouts helping community in 
Edgerton and beyond.”  

To learn more about how to join Scouting, go to www.BeAScout.org. 
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